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30/06/2021  23:00:392021/2926/T COMMNT Wooding I agree with the application that has been put together by a quailified arborist together with the residents of the 

Elm Village Area. The works are, unfortunately, neccessary for the safety of residents as well as for the health 

of the other trees and the green environment in the area.

30/06/2021  16:48:582021/2926/T SUPPRT Tom Fernandez & 

Roger Sharpe

We have seen the problems that have been caused by the numerous and aged trees in our vicinity and are 

anxious about any further damage or disruption. Therefore we are fully in support of this application. Both of 

us in the household feel that this application would be hugely beneficial to the locality in many ways and are 

more than keen to add our utmost support.

30/06/2021  13:21:422021/2926/T SUPPRT Andreas Syrimis Tree management in urban areas is important, including pruning and replacing and should be done according 

to the recommendations of experts such as gardeners and arborists.
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